

Hands of Praise P.O. Box 44749 Tacoma, WA 98448

Dear Hands of Praise,

Thank you dear and faithful friend,

The LHR Board met to discuss our future path regarding ministry to Deaf Youth. After lots of discussion, we decided to move in the following direction. We have several CODAs who have attended Camp for years. Among them are some who have shown great motivation and skill at working with the Deaf youth. We have decided to tap into this pool of ministering hearts, and begin in a new direction utilizing this blessed younger generation.

We will focus on shorter camp time-frames, as well as cheaper production. Pray with us as we feel our way through this process. We will be making key decisions about 'who' to bring to camp, and 'who' to utilize as youth speakers and teachers.

Im

Dedicated to Reaching Deaf Youth for Christ.



Founders: Tim and Ann Moore